Iron County Memorial Building Restoration Committee Minutes
April 6th, 2015

Present: Bill Thomas, Dorothy and Joe Walesewicz, Pat DiLuna, Mimi Moncher,
Laverne Morello, Je Pinardi, Karen Tenlen

Bill opened the meeting at 5:30

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Pat verified that the meeting notice was properly posted.

Pat read the minutes from the March 9, 2015 meeting. Motion to accept made by
Dorothy, seconded by Joe, and approved

COMMUNICATIONS:

Joe reported that he had information from the city of Hurley to renew our liquor license
which must be done by May 22.We will have to pay an extra $20 each for the
machines downstairs.

He had a letter from Workmans Compensation Rating Bureau about needing an
inspoection of the building. We could get a reduction of up to $400 due to the usage of
the building. Joe will find out when they are coming and get Karen, Jeff, and Bill to be
present. Liability and Workmens comp is only for the Bowling Alley as the building is
covered with other insurance by Iron County which owns the building.

TREASURERS REPORT: Our bank balance is $8,514.75

FUNDRAISERS: Even though the Silver Express wasn't at the table fundraiser, Kyle
Anderson did a good job at entertaining. $1477 was taken in. Scotti spent $282 and
refused to take more, so $1195 was deposited. Dorothy thinks about $500 was raised
at the craft fair, but Kathy has not been available to make an accounting.

The pool tournament is ongoing; The VietNam dinner is scheduled for April 25th, a
Graduation party is scheduled for May 23rd, and Klassic Kruisers have the April 19th
date.

NEW BUSINESS: We are looking into the Boy Scouts doing a clean up of the yard.
4H did it last year.

Bill ordered 10 tables from Giovanoni’s at $120/table which includes delivery. Our old
tables will be cleaned as well as the building after the Pool League is finished with the
hall.

There is a placard downstairs with the names of folks who donated 1o the cost of the
bowling machines. (pinsetters?)

The furnace needs parts so we have to find someone, of a company who isfamiliar with
the system to get it repaired. We will try to hire Marcus Swartz to work with himn.

June and August are totally booked and the Range Art Association has booked in July.
There are two reservations in September,

It was suggested we have a “same weekend” for fundraisers--—-"Second Annual’ etc.

Next meeting is May 11th, 5:30 upstairs at the Memorial Building.
Motion to adjourn ai 6:05  Submitted by Pat DiLuna




